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Dear Mr. Chairman, 

Staff is requesting that Item #2, 12-1090, be pulled from Consent Calendar for discussion due to information received after the staff report 
was submitted. The Department of Transportation (DOT) received a copy of Addendum Number 3 from the City of Placerville, Dated 
August 23, 2012, Notice to Bidders, Special Pro\Asion, Proposal and Contract Documents for Construction of Western Placerville 
Interchanges Project, Phase 1A. Staff at DOT has not had an opportunity to fully re\Aew Addendum Number 3 and the prior bid 
documents. Also, the City has not completed the audit of FY 2010-11 financial statements. The Board and staff have received the 
County Auditor's letter regarding the financial audit. The staff report is requesting authorization for the $2,000,000 loan from DOT Road 
Fund, drafting an agreement and authorizing the Chair to sign the loan agreement contingent upon County Counsel re\Aew and approval. 

Staff is modifying its recommending and requests that the Board pro\Ade direction to staff: 1) To re\Aew the contract documents 
and specifications including the Addendum; 2) To re\Aew the audited financial statements for FY 2010-11; and 3) Return to the Board for 
approval of an agreement for the proposed loan. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Kim Kerr 
Assistant Chief Administrative Officer 
Interim Department of Transportation Director 

Contact Chief Administrative Office/Risk 
County of El Dorado 
Chief Administrative Office 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 
(530) 621-7695 

Contact DOT Director: 
County of El Dorado 

Transportation Department 
2850 Fair1ane Court 

Placerville, CA 95667 
(530) 621-7533 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or pri\Aieged information. It is 
solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, re\Aew, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate 
applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration. 
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